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PRODUCT ANNOUNCEMENT      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

BIOSPHERE BIO-ADDITIVE IS NOW THE STANDARD OPTION  
FOR OUR SECURITY SEALS WITH PLASTIC CONTENT 

Effective 13 May 2024, Mega Fortris Berhad is proud to announce that all Mega Fortris’ 
security seal product lines with plastic content will include the BioSphere bio-additive as the 
standard option to provide cost-effective eco-conscious solutions on a wide array of 
applications. 

This initiative marks another successful chapter in our Journey of Sustainability. It reflects our 
proactive approach to addressing pressing environmental challenges while delivering added 
value to our customers. 

Our seals offer more than just security—they also prioritize eco-friendliness. This aligns with 
the expectations of conscientious consumers and regulatory bodies worldwide. Additionally, 
our establishment of an ESG working group highlights our commitment to sustainability. This 
framework, aligned with our business objectives and the UN Sustainable Development Goals, 
ensures that sustainability is at the heart of our brand. Our recently developed ESG framework 
is an integral part of our sustainability efforts, where it integrates environmental, social, and 
governance principles into our operations. 

Clients and partners can expect the same unwavering commitment to quality, reliability, and 
customer satisfaction. This change to include bio-additives across our product lines do not 
compromise security, functionality or quality, all while being cost-effective.  


